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Approve and authorize the Chair to execute a letter to Lieutenant Governor John Garamendi, Chair of the
California State Lands Commission, recommending termination of the Ellwood Marine Terminal as soon as
legally allowable, quickly followed by the decommissioning of the terminal's offshore mooring.
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